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I am writing as a resident of  Yarmouth to express my strong support for the interim 
use of the Berlin Subdivision corridor as a bike and pedestrian trail, as recommended 
by the Rail Use Advisory Council.  The proposal to repurpose the Berlin Subdivision 
corridor aligns with the community's growing need for safe and accessible spaces for 
outdoor activities. Transforming the corridor into a bike and pedestrian trail would not
only promote a healthier and more active lifestyle for residents but also contribute to 
the overall well-being of our community.


